CEIU Local 574 writes to its members


September 18, 2001








Important Information for all Local members








Your local executive officers met today in response to the employer offer.  Members will vote on this offer in the coming weeks.   Despite the fact that this offer is being put to a vote it is critical to understand that the negotiation team is recommending REJECTION of this offer.  In effect, the team is asking members to directly tell Treasury Board that such offers are not supported.    Nothing else has changed.   








Your local executive, in support of this rejection, is asking members to continue the OVERTIME  BAN,  &  RELATED ACTIVITY.  We will announce a meeting for all members next week. 








If you do not like the offer, then you should be prepared to vote it down. If you are prepared to vote it down it makes no sense to undo the hard work of the strike.  Hence our decision to ask members to continue the campaign in the workplace.  








We will also be asking other unions and locals to maintain the NO  O/T position until we get the contract we deserve.  Further, it is likely that during this NO vote period, many places will take strike action in support of our efforts to get the contract we deserve.   In the end, it is the membership who determines what we get. 








Have confidence in your actions, as we believe this offer can be rejected and a real collective agreement achieved through unity and action.   








In Solidarity,


Local 574 Executive 


